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Dear Member, 
 
 
   Doney Park Water (DPW) has performed a backflow/cross connection hazard inspection of your 
property and determined that no hazards existed at the time of the inspection. You are now 
authorized to remove the Backflow Prevention Assembly (BPA) serving your property. If the BPA 
was installed on an irrigation line, the inlet pipe would need to be cut and permanently capped at 
its lowest point in the ground. If the BPA was installed on the water line serving the residence, 
both vertical inlet and outlet pipes will need to be exposed (dug up) to their lowest point (usually a 
90-degree bend below the frost line or approximately 3-feet deep), and a piece of piping installed 
to retain water service to the residence.  
 
   Patching the service line to your residence must be done to Coconino County plumbing code. 
This task may be beyond the technical ability of some water users. In this case a licensed plumber 
should be contacted. Members that choose to do this job themselves will be required to leave the 
work site open until inspected by DPW personnel.  If you plan to remove the device yourself, 
please call DPW to schedule your inspection at least 24 hours prior to removal of the device.   If 
you have the work completed by a licensed professional, you will need to provide DPW with a 
copy of the work order or invoice. 
 
   If any backflow hazards are discovered on the property in the future a new backflow prevention 
assembly installation will be required. If you have questions about backflow hazards or the Cross-
Connection Control Program, please call our office (928-526-1080) or visit our website at 
www.doneyparkwater.com.    
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